
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UTILIZE PROJECT 

 NAMES ON ENVELOPES 

 

Project Rising Above: Terry & Brenda Martin 

Project Turner Valley: Andrae & Jessica Braun 

Project Bible Literacy: Stephanie Armbruster 

Project Canadian Mission: Roger & Marge  

   Armbruster 

Project Corner Stone: Gordon Kroeker 

Project GEM: Jonathan & Deborah  

  Bourbeau, Ministry to Latvia 

Project Island Breeze: Joshua & Janelle Orcherton 

Project Family Life: Daniel & Christine Williams 

Project All Things New: David & Svea Braun 

Project Highways & Byways: Peter & Agnes Braun 

Project Kingdom Life: Daniel Fewster 

Project Layette Love 

Project Heritage Chaplaincy  

Project Flagman: Riley Wall YWAM Staff 

Benevolence 

Bus Fund 

Tim Harder Memorial Fund 

 

 

 

SUNDAY CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER at 9:30-10:00am 

MORNING PRAYER Mon. to Fri. 6am to 7am in the library 

MORNING WORSHIP & PRAYER Tues. & Fri. in the sanctuary 7:30-9am 

THE CRY Tuesdays 7-8:30pm in the sanctuary 

MEN’S PRAYER MEETING Saturday at 7:30am in the library 

We value and encourage freedom in our corporate worship and invite you to 

join us in expressing your praise to Jesus. We have some open space in the 

front of our sanctuary to make room for flagging and dancing.  We ask that if 

children wish to come to the front that at least one parent joins them to ob-

serve from the front row so that we can facilitate an honouring environment 

for all.  The raised stage open area is for worship ministers who have a dance 

or flagging expression to release.  We would invite the children to stay on the 

lower level open area for their dancing and  

flagging. 

There are AA Mee	ngs every Thursday at 7pm at the  

Niverville Community Fellowship Church for  

anyone who would like to a�end. 

FACILITATORS:  

 

 

Congregational Prayer  9:30 am 

 Sunday School Dismissed 11:00 am 

 Message    11:00am 

 

  March 31  Jeff Banman  

  April 7  Michael Arnold 

  April 14  Daniel Williams 

Box 130 

Niverville, Manitoba R0A 1E0 

PH: 204-388-4795 

www.maranathaniverville.church 

MARCH 31, 2019 

CHUCKLE OF THE DAY 

MINISTRY SUPPORT: 

REGULAR PRAYER TIMES 

RELIGIOUS EXERCISE SIGN UP IN FOYER 

 

If you are a parent or legal guardian of a child or children who will be in 

the Niverville Elementary School, Niverville Middle School or Niverville 

High School in the 2019-2020 school year, and you would like to be able 

to keep the Religious exercises in the school, please sign the Religious 

Exercise petition.  Only one parent per child is allowed to sign. Please 

list your children and grades they will be in September 2019. The forms 

are in the foyer on the table under the bulletin board. 
 

A woman who ran to the mall for a quick errand 

lost her purse, but an honest teenage boy re-

turned it to her.   The woman looked inside her 

purse and remarked, “That’s really odd. Earlier I 

had a twenty-dollar bill inside, but now it’s gone. 

Instead, I see four fives.” 

“Well,” the boy explained, “the last time I found 

a lady’s purse, she didn’t have change for a  

reward.” 

______________________________________ 

What can you hold without touching it? 

Your breathe 

______________________________________ 

What is the only thing you can break when you 

say it’s name? 

Silence 



             

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ladies Kingdom Life:    

We meet every other Tuesday at 7pm in the library.  

If you have never come before and would like to join us we would 

love to have you!  Call Bonnie at 204-388-4795 for more info  

Fellowship Night at the Berard’s:  Every other Wednesday  meet at 

Lucien & Wanda’s home for a time of fellowship @ 6:30pm.   

Call 204-388-6472 for more info. 

Ladies Morning Bible Study:  Unexpected by Christine Cain  9:30am 

every other Thursday.  They meet at different homes so contact Barb 

Hiebert at 204-355-7994 for info.  April 4 & 18. 

RAVI  ZACHARIAS  TEACHING: Every Thursday night at 7pm in 

the SS huts until April 11th.  

PCH VISITS for Maranatha:  May 19, July 14, Sept. 8, Nov. 3, Dec. 29  

Everyone is welcome to join us from 9:30am to 10am. 

 

BUDGETED MONTHLY EXPENSES $16,050.00 

 
GENERAL OFFERING March. 3 $1,853.00 
GENERAL OFFERING March 10 $2,357.00 
GENERAL OFFERING March 17 $3,233.00 
GENERAL OFFERING March 24 $2,916.00 
 
FEBRUARY GENERAL TOTAL: $23,788.00 
FEBRUARY PROJECT TOTAL:   $5,979.00 
 
GENERAL YTD 2019:                  $49,498.00 

PROJECT YTD 2019:                 $16,742.00 

The last Sunday of each month a 

Benevolence offering will be taken. 

Youth meetings start at 7pm on Friday nights. 

April 5: Youth babysitting night 

April 12: Bible Study at church 

April 19: No youth 

April 26: Progressive Supper 

May 3: Drama at the High School 

May 10: Bowling 

May 17: Bible Study at church 

May 24: Winnipeg Harvest/burger run 

Mary 31: TBA 

For more info call: Lucien & Wanda Berard at  

204-388-6472 

If you would like prayer, we would encourage you to please If you would like prayer, we would encourage you to please If you would like prayer, we would encourage you to please If you would like prayer, we would encourage you to please 

make your way to the front of the church after the service. make your way to the front of the church after the service. make your way to the front of the church after the service. make your way to the front of the church after the service. 

There will be someone there to pray with youThere will be someone there to pray with youThere will be someone there to pray with youThere will be someone there to pray with you....    

 

LIFE GROUPS 
YOUTH EVENTS 

MONTHLY GIVING 

Sunday, April 7 is fellowship lunch and 

our Family Game Day.   

Please bring enough food for your family 

and extra to share.   

Group 4 will be in charge of set up and 

clean up.   

Bring along your favorite board games 

and stay after lunch to join in on some 

family fun.  We would love to see you all 

stay and enjoy each others company. 


